
Ricky and Barbara Shurtz 
26775 Rockville Road 
Louisburg, KS 66053 

September 19, 2017 

To: Kansas Corporation Commission 
266 N. Main Street, Suite 220 
Wichita, KS 67202-1513 

Attention: Jon Myers 

2017;:09.22 14~57;24 
Kansas CorPor.:(tion Commi~.:=.icn 

RE: Notice of Filing Application received by The Corporation Commission of the State of 
Kansas 

Docket No. 18-CONS-3141-CVAC 

Dear Mr. Myers, 

We are writing you in regards to a letter received from The Corporation Commission of the 
State of Kansas concerning the request from Eastern Kansas Operating, LLC to perform a 
vacuum operation on a well that is on a Fischer Lease located in section 21 , Township 16 South, 
Range 25 East, Miami County, Ks. 

Listed below are our concerns about the application that was mailed to us and adjoining 
property owners in the area .. 

1. Our individual correlative rights 
2. Concern of disposal of waste water 
3. Certificate of Service is incorrect, listing the wrong Exhibit and possibly excluding other 

property owners 
4. The provided map in Exhibit B does not follow the State of Kansas Guidelines. 
5. Current and future noise levels generated from existing/future wells and equipment 

Thank you for your prompt attention in reviewing this matter for us and our neighbors. 

cc: Eastern Kansas Operating, LLC 

RECEIVED 
KANSAS CORPORATION COMM 1SSiD~· 

SEP 2 2 2017 
CONSERVATION DiVISIOi\ 

WICHITA, KS 


